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 May is Food Allergy Awareness Month  
 

Thank you for making Every Day Food Allergy Awareness Day! 

We appreciate the things you do to reduce potential risk to students with allergies such as bringing alternatives in 

your lunch for peanuts, nuts or other allergens. 

Did you know…? 

 in Canada approximately 4% of children have food  allergies 

 the most common food allergies are peanuts, eggs, milk, tree nuts, wheat, soy, sesame seeds, 
seafood,  sulphites 
 

Important signs to recognize an allergic reaction: 

THINK F.A.S.T.  

 Face – hives, itching, redness, swelling of face lips or tongue 

 Airway – trouble breathing, swallowing or speaking, nasal congestion or sneezing 

 Stomach – pain, vomiting and diarrhea 

 Total Body – itching, hives, swelling, weakness, dizziness 

Then ACT GIVE EPINEPHRINE - Call 911 

 

Survey Caroline Foundation website: http://www.sweetcarolinefoundation.ca/  
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 Grade 6 Reading, Math, Science and FSL Reading (PIF and FI students) (May 28 – June 8) 

 

The Information Bulletin for Parents and Guardians can be found on the GNB website using the link below.  

http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/departments/education/k12/content/anglophone_sector/assessment_evalu

ation.html 

 

 Heritage Fair – Rothesay Park hosted the Regional Heritage Fair and the projects were 
phenomenal from various schools.  Well done to all Ravens who participated in the school and 
Regional competition.  Congratulations to Ella Bennett and Lauren Clark in grade 6, Joseph 
Andreani in grade 7, Christian McAuliffe in grade 8 as well as Sharica Whittaker and Sophia 
Parsons in grade 8.  Thanks to Mme. Simon for organizing both the school and Regional Fair here 
at RPS. 

 Band Trip – Congratulations to our Band Students who went to Halifax to compete and brought 
home the Silver trophy!  Well done Ravens.  Congratulations as well to Charlie Clements who won 
the trophy for Outstanding Soloist. 

 Science Challenge – Congratulations to the Science Challenge students for doing a great job 
representing Rothesay Park in Fredericton!  We finished 6th and 9th.  Well done Liam Ellingwood, 
Christian McAuliffe, Cameron Pierce, James Robinson, Sara Williams, Marie Legere, Aleena Dixon 
and Olivia Roh.  Better known as The Science Guys and Tea Taco!  Thanks to Mme. Joseska and 
Mme. McCallum for travelling with the students to Fredericton for this worthwhile event. 

 

 

http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/departments/education/k12/content/anglophone_sector/assessment_evaluation.html
http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/departments/education/k12/content/anglophone_sector/assessment_evaluation.html

